
 

 

5 March 2021 

Your MTAA Super balance will be transferred to the ATO on 22 March 2021 
 

 
Currently, your account is considered inactive*. As a result, on 22 March 2021, your MTAA Super 
balance will be transferred to the ATO. 
 
Your estimated account balance is <<BALANCE>>. 

What you need to do 
To stay with MTAA Super and continue enjoying your current member benefits, including any 
insurance cover you have, you must reactivate your MTAA Super account before 19 March 
2021. 
 
You can reactivate your account by: 
 

• Consolidating super from another fund into your account. 
 

To consolidate super from another fund into your MTAA Super account, log in to Member 
SuperSite at mtaasuper.com.au/member-login and click “Consolidate Super” 

 

• Making a contribution into your account (voluntary). 

 

To make a voluntary contribution into your account, log in to Member SuperSite at 
mtaasuper.com.au/member-login and click “Voluntary Contributions”. Contributions can 
be made via BPAY or EFT. 

 

• Completing the Election to keep your account active form 

 

To fill out the form go to mtaasuper.com.au/keep-account 

 
 

You also have the option to transfer (rollover) your MTAA Super account balance to another fund. 

If for any reason your chosen super fund does not accept this rollover, your account may still be 

transferred to the ATO instead. 

To seek advice about your super go to mtaasuper.com.au/advice 

If you take no action, your MTAA Super account will be transferred to the ATO on 22 March 2021. 

 

* Inactive means, in the last 16 months, we have not received a contribution into your account; and you haven’t made any 

updates to your account details, such as changing investment options, insurance cover, or making or amending a binding 

beneficiary nomination. 
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How does this affect my MTAA Super membership? 
If your account balance is transferred to the ATO, you will no longer be a member of MTAA Super. All 
current MTAA Super member benefits will stop, including any insurance cover you may have. 
 

Need help? 

Call us on 1300 362 415 or visit our website at mtaasuper.com.au 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Leeanne Turner 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 

The information provided is of a general nature and does not take into account your specific financial needs or 

personal situation. You should assess your financial position and personal objectives before making any 

decision based on this information. We also recommend that you seek advice from a licensed financial adviser. 

The MTAA Super Product Disclosure Statement (PDS), an important document containing all the information 

you need to make a decision about MTAA Super, can be obtained by calling MTAA Super on 1300 362 415. 

You should consider the PDS in making a decision. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


